

July 24, 2015

Dear LECO,

My name is Jenni Bodnar, Director at the Northwest Sports Hub located in Centralia, Washington. For the past 3 years, it has been my pleasure to have been working with your Sales Representative, Jeff Moen.

As a new business in the area, with a complete build out phase through today, operating full steam, Jeff has been a very valuable resource to us. Through our planning and location of restroom facilities, janitorial rooms, and storage for cleaning supplies, Jeff has been a wonderful resource. His insight into proper products for a variety of surfaces, his attention to safety and janitorial best practices has been absolutely valuable and important to our company.

I also had the pleasure of working with him through the customizing of our Blue Storm hand dryers – a very fun project of which we continue to receive positive comments about. When we have had an immediate need because of large crowd consumption of paper and hand soap goods, he has been able to assist us quickly and efficiently as we learn how much of what product we need.

I can't say enough about how well Jeff has served as our representative of your company. I highly value hard work and dedication and I see these qualities and more in Jeff, including integrity, honesty, and excellent people to people skills.

I know that LECO has been a part of the southwest Washington region for a long time, and I believe that it's people like Jeff Moen, who make a successful company.

Thank you for the opportunity for me to endorse his efforts – he's a keeper!

Sincerely,

Jenni Bodnar, Director NW Sports Hub www.nwsportshub.com